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TEAMSTERS LOCAL 320 AND UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA REACH TENTATIVE AGREEMENT ENDING 
LABOR STRIKE FOR 1,400 TEAMSTERS    

 
The University of Minnesota Offered a Strike Settlement and Teamsters Negotiating Committee has 

Tentatively Agreed to the Offer. Now Members Must Vote to Ratify Final Agreement     
 

Minneapolis, Minn.-  

On Friday at midnight, the Local 320 negotiating committee approved a tentative agreement (TA) to be 
sent to all University Teamsters for ratification.  

The TA officially ended the strike and picketing has ceased on all university campuses.  

The agreement is for three years and provides a 3.5% increase in year 1, another 3.5% increase in year 2, 
with a 3% increase in the third and final year.  

Most important of all, the agreement maintains its June 30 expiration date.      

“This was a hard-fought strike that we won on the picket lines and with solidarity from Teamster 
delivery drivers and other unions such as IATSE Local 13,” says Erik Skoog, Local 320 president. “We also 
must recognize the solidarity from the Farm Aid performers and event coordinators who refused to 
cross a Teamster picket line.”  

Logistics for the system-wide vote are still being developed with union stewards on all university 
campuses. It will take a simple majority voting to affirm the TA to complete the ratification process.  

“We would not have been successful without the support of our 1,400 members,” says Skoog.  “I am so 
proud of their diligence and resolve in maintaining a concerted strike at multiple locations across the 
State of Minnesota.”   
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